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Smirnoff attempts to reduce spring break binge drinking

MIAMI, FL- For spring break 2010, Smirnoff vodka has decided to step up their efforts to reduce college binge drinking.

Smirnoff wants spring breakers this year to, “Stay classy, and not look trashy.” In their efforts to improve spring breakers positive experiences, Smirnoff has launched a new campaign. Along with this campaign Smirnoff will be sponsoring special “classy” nights during spring break at specific bars at the top 3 spring break locations this year. For a list of these locations and more information, please visit www.Smirnoff.com/springbreak. 

At these select locations, Smirnoff will be giving two tickets to each person at least 21 years of age. Each ticket is good for one free drink. The only catch is that the persons entering the bars will only be allowed their two free drinks for the night and will then be cut off. However, they are encouraged to stay and purchase non-alcoholic beverages for the rest of the night. 

“I think that this is an awesome campaign for Smirnoff,” said Smirnoff CEO Nicholas Sorensen, “This is a great way to promote our vodka, while also promoting safer spring break drinking habits.”  

SMIRNOFF, the top-selling flavored vodka in North America, has a heritage traced back to the 19th century in Russia. It was introduced to the United States in 1934. Smirnoff has always been known for quality vodka and is enjoyed in 130 countries around the world. For more information, log on to www.SMIRNOFF.com. 
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If you’d like to learn more information, Please contact Hillary Martin at 665/846-4444
